Hi Mr. Rotert and Mr. Radke

I wanted to reach out to both of you to let you know that after a lot of consideration,
unfortunately I need to resign from the sideline cheer coach position for this next year. This
past year | did not feel like | could devote ample time to the cheerleading time and my choir
teaching joh, in both the fall and spring seasons because of All State Choir and contest season,
therefore needed to prioritize the choir side of things moving forward. | have really enjoyed
coaching the girls over the past few years and really appreciate having the opportunity to do so.
If you need any other information from me at this time, please let me know. Thanks so much.

Molly Charlson
9-12 Choir
Huron High School
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